
Page 1 of 1 
 

 

PR#162-23 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Redistricting Proposals Received from 

Elections and Boundaries Commission 
 
Belmopan, July 11, 2023. 
 
The Elections and Boundaries Commission completed its work pursuant to 
section 90 of the Constitution. It has made proposals for redistricting after a 
review. 
 
Prime Minister Hon. John Briceño received a copy of the said Report this 
morning and it was discussed in Cabinet. 
 
Cabinet expressed serious concerns about the recommendations made by 
the Commission. 
 
The Report will now be tabled in the National Assembly for debate.  
 
Ends 
 


